
ESBCHS Returning Grade 12 Policy

ESBCHS returning grade 12 policy ensures that we have the space and
resources for our current grade 10 - 12 students to meet their academic needs.
There are two different groups of returning grade 12 students.

1. Students who have not completed all requirements of an Alberta High
School diploma.

2. Students who have completed all requirements of an Alberta High School Diploma and
wish to upgrade marks/courses.

Returning Grade 12 students who have met all requirements for an Alberta High School
Diploma:
Grade 12 students who have met all requirements for an Alberta High School Diploma and wish
to upgrade marks and/or courses will have to wait until August of the new school year.  At that
time, they will meet with their administrator to determine if there is space and resources to
accommodate their request.

Returning Grade 12 students working towards an Alberta High School Diploma:
Grade 12 students who will not meet all requirements for a High School Diploma by June of
their grade 12 year may complete their registration in the spring of their grade 12 year.  These
students must meet with their administrator to complete the registration process.


